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Brookdale Primary School’s Weekly Newsletter 

Online Safety 

Since they were first played in arcades, 

fighting games have now found their way 

into our homes via consoles and PCs. 

The most recent entrant to the arena is 

Tekken 8, which recently launched to 

critical acclaim. 

As with any fighting game, Tekken’s 

competitive nature and focus on violence 

may not be ideal for the younger element 

of its user-base! This guide has some 

top tips for allowing fans of virtual martial 

arts to enjoy the action more safely. 

Golden Table Awards 

 

F2 - Adalie Smith 

Year 1 -  Zach Jones 

Year 2  -  Dylan Oxton 

Year 3  -  Lola-Blu Collins 

Year 4  -   Olivia Gibbons 

Year 5  -  Bill Todd 

Year 6 -  Tilly Green 

 

Stars of the Week 

Pre School - Holly Billington 

F2 -  Charlie Simmons 

Year 1 - Ophelia Clarke 

Year 2 - Bella Judge 

Year 3 -  Charlie Jones 

Year 4  - George Bowe 

Year 5 - Aiden Hanson 

Year 6  -  Ava-Rose Gray 

 

School Values and 

Growth Mindset Awards  

Pre School - Jayden Minks 

F2 - Harry Weston 

Year 1 - Elliot Stronghill 

Year 2 - Dougie Ferrey 

Year 3 - Imani Cayir 

Year 4 - Alba Smith 

Year 5 - Bill Todd 

Year 6  - Oliver Poteau 

 

Attendance  

 
Good attendance at school is very  
important. If you are not here, you can’t 
learn! We always aim to have an  
attendance percentage of 100%! 
The table below shows you the  
attendance percentage this week: 
 

Next School Week 

Y4 SWIMMING WEEK @ WEST KIRBY  

Every afternoon this week 
 

Monday 11th March 

• Y3 & Y4 Team Building @ Activity for All    

9.30am - 11.30am   

• Cross Country - Arrowe Park 4.00 - 5.00pm 

• Edsential Dance Club - 3.15pm - 4.15pm 

 

Tuesday 12th March  

• Year 5 & 6 Football Club  - 3.15 pm - 4.15pm 

• Parent Consultation Meeting with Leading 

Learners -  5.30pm  - 6.30pm 

 

Friday 15th March  

• Celebration assembly -  2:35 pm 

Parents of children who have been notified 

that they are receiving awards are invited. 

• PTA DISCO KS1 - 3.15pm - 4.30pm  

• PTA DISCO KS2  - 4.45pm  - 6.00pm 

F2 96.1 

Year 1 94.7 

Year 2 95.8 

Year 3 95.5 

Year 4 95.5 

Year 5 97.5 

Year 6 96.8 

Whole School 96 

BPS Vision Statement 

‘Inspiring, engaging and nurturing our children to achieve 

and flourish as citizens of today and the future.’ 

https://www.brookdaleprimaryschool.co.uk/serve_file/24789073
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World Book Day Gallery 

On Thursday we enjoyed World Book Day—we paired up with children from 

other classes to read our favourite books and enjoyed some online meetings 

with real authors! 
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Year 5 RE Trip 
 
On Monday, Year 5 enjoyed a day visiting 3 different places of worship in Liverpool as 
part of their RE topic: a synagogue, a mosque and the Anglican Cathedral. The  
children had a great day and  showed respect to everybody they met. 
 
The quality of their questions and their excellent behaviour was commented on by the 
adults they met - well done, Year 5! 

 
 
 

  

 

Egg Decorating Competition 
 

The PTA will be holding an egg decorating competition with prizes available; 
the winners being selected at the Easter fair.  If you would like to take part, 
entry is £1 which can be paid via ParentPay.  

Feel free to be as creative as you like, you can decorate hard boiled eggs,  
polystyrene eggs, papier-mâché your own egg – it’s up to you!  

All entries must be brought into school on 22 March.  
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Comic Relief 
 
On Friday 15th March we celebrate Red Nose Day for Comic Relief. 
 
We don't want to make it too difficult for busy parents to sort out outfits and props etc 
so, like last year, we are keeping our celebrations simple: 
 
1. If children wish to wear a red nose (or paint one on!) or wear any other Comic 

Relief merchandise along with their school uniform for school on Friday 15th, they 
can. Please note that this is not compulsory! 

 
2. Each class will hold an age-appropriate talent show / joke-telling event within their 

classes. If children wish to show their talent to the rest of their class (magic tricks, 
jokes, dancing, juggling....whatever it may be) they will have the chance to do so 
on this day. Please note that this is also not compulsory. 

 
3. During our assembly on Friday afternoon, we will enjoy a Guess Who picture quiz 

of staff members disguised as Disney characters. This will be shared with parents 
to guess for themselves later on the day via the weekly Bulletin. 
 

To donate to the Comic Relief cause, and for your child to take part in the above, 
PLEASE MAKE A DONATION OF WHATEVER YOU CAN AFFORD VIA THIS LINK: 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=14380 
 
Thank you for supporting this worthy cause 

  
 

 

  

 

PTA Disco! 
 
The PTA are holding two discos on Friday 15 March - there will be one for infants and 
one for juniors. 
 
There will be a tuck shop with drinks, crisps, chocolate etc. for sale and there will also 
be a pocket money toy stall. Children will need to bring money with them if they would 
like to purchase anything. 
 
Infant Disco – F2, Year 1, Year 2: 3.15pm until 4.30pm 
Infants can bring their own clothes into school and change into them in class with 
their teacher prior to the disco starting. 
 
Junior Disco – Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: 4.45pm – 6pm 
 
All children must be collected from the Infant playground at the end of their disco*, or 
attend Acorns (which must be booked separately). No children will be allowed to walk 
home on their own. 

 
*NB: only the main school entrance will be open at this time. There will be no 

access via the Norwood Road gate.* 
 
Polite reminder that no mobile phones will be allowed during these events. 
 
If your child has an allergy, please notify us by emailing friendsofbrookdalep-
ta@yahoo.com providing your child’s name, class, details of their allergy and if they 
are attending Acorns 
 
Tickets are £2.50 per child and must be purchased through your ParentPay account. 
 
 
Payment must be received by Wednesday 13 March. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Friends of Brookdale PTA 
Facebook: Friends of Brookdale PTA 
Email: friendsofbrookdalePTA@yahoo.com  

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=14380
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Click here to go to our website for the full 3-week menu 

West Kirby Maths Challenge 

Some of our hard-working year five pupils took part in West Kirby  
Grammar School's 'Primary School Maths Challenge', which was designed 
by their year 11 pupils. What a great way to apply and stretch our Maths 
skills and meet other pupils in the local community! 

 

 

https://www.brookdaleprimaryschool.co.uk/page/school-meals/54162

